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To Whom It May Concern:
Regarding proposed changes to intern training.
I am a doctor trained in NSW. I completed my intern year last year.
I wish to express my opposition to the proposed change in intern training from a term of emergency
medicine to a term of "emergency medical care" which could mean rural GP setting with some
exposure to emergency medicine.

I believe a placement an emergency medicine department in  a hospital is essential in producing
skilled doctors at the end of intern year. I think that the change to a GP setting would mean many
junior doctors get an inferior experience and this would result in inferior skill levels

Thank you
Yours sincerely
Dru Haywood


